July mailing-date, 2012

Dear Senator Your Senator’s Name,

My name is Your name and I'm of the National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey representing the largest and oldest organization of the blind in New Jersey and our nation.  I would like to introduce and provide informational materials to you, presenting the NFBNJ’s position pertaining to an issue that is important to the blind community.

We are hoping that you will consider sponsoring or co-sponsoring the following bill that will extend greater protections to the blind and their guide dogs
1. Dusty’s Law (S1907)
S1907 criminalizes attacks on guide dogs and guide dogs in training which may interfere with the work of the dogs or may cause injury or death. Designating these attacks as a criminal act is essential, as it will ensure a police response when a guide dog or guide dog in training is attacked—something which no other law currently does. This legislation also calls for jail time to be served and/or fines levied to an individual who is found guilty, and includes restitution for vet bills, value of guide dog and costs to replace and train with a new guide dog.  
For additional information, please contact:

Vincent Chaney, President, New Jersey Association of Guide Dog Users

Phone: (732) 251-8650   E-mail: vgc732@optonline.net
To sign on as a sponsor of this bill, please contact the prime sponsor:

Senator Anthony Bucco, Legislative District 25, (973) 627-9700

To advocate for the hearing of this bill in Committee, please contact:

Donald Norcross, Chair, Law & Public Safety Committee, (856) 853-2960

The real problem of blindness is not the loss of eyesight; it is the misunderstanding and lack of information that exist.  Given the proper training and opportunity, blindness can be reduced to a physical nuisance.  Blind Americans need your help to achieve this goal and reach economic security and full integration into society.  Supporting this measure will benefit more than just the blind, as promoting our economic welfare increases the tax base.  We urge the New Jersey Senate to hear us for equality and support this legislative initiative.

 
The members of the National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey, guide dog users, and guide dog trainers appreciated your time, professionalism, and attention that you paid to the issue we brought before you. When this bill is brought out of committee and put to a vote, we hope that you will vote for it.

We look forward to working with Senator your senator’s name and his/her staff to bring our goal to fruition. If I can be of any assistance, please contact me by phone, (your phone number) or via email ,. 

Respectfully,

Your Name
National Federation of the Blind of New Jersey
Address
City/Town, New Jersey Zip Code
